
Visitor Safety Guidelines 

 

Although the government has removed restrictions, the safety and 

security of our staff and visitors are our priority. Please read the 

following guidelines, before visiting our office. 

 Free travel consultation is available for 30 minutes per visitor 

booking. Make sure to book in advance for the consultation 

service. 

 Please do not visit if you feel unwell or have COVID-19 symptoms 

in the last 5 days. 

 Please use the hand sanitiser provided on entry and exit.  

 Although a face covering is no longer required by the UK 

government, we encourage doing so for the protection of yourself 

and others.  

 We provide a range of free maps and brochures of different 

regions and attractions at your request. Please feel free to browse 

and take the copies away.  

 Some of the brochures are available online. We invite you to 

explore additional information on our website.  

 

Face masks 
encouraged 

https://www.jnto.go.jp/brochures/eng/index.php?publisher%5b%5d=1&jnto_category%5b%5d=101

